
 

 

 
 
DELEMONT, 02nd of September 2024 
 
 
 

Import restrictions products originating from Russia 

Dear Valued Customer, 
 
 
 
We confirm that we are compliant with the Council Regulation 

(EU) No 833/2014 and its subsequent (i.e.: Council Regulation 
(EU) 2023/1214) and that we do not import/purchase any 
products such Annex XVII from Russia or exported from Russia. 

 
We confirm that we respect the sanctions imposed by the US and 
Canada on Russia and: 

- We certify that the products we sell do not contain 
aluminium, copper, and nickel of Russian Federation origin 
produced on or after April 13, 2024.  

- We certify that the products we sell do not contain titanium 
produced by VSMPO-AVISMA Corporation on or after February 
21, 2024 

 
Best Regards, 

 
 
 
 

PRECI-DIP SA       PRECI-DIP SA 
 

       
 

       Morel Corentin              Lapaire Jean-Charles 
Supply Chain Management              Operation Management 

 
 
 

To whom it may concern 


